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Events & Menus on the 

August Calendar 

DEACONS 

OF THE WEEK 
 

 

July 28-August 3 

BRIAN COGGIN 

BILL WELLS 

MIKE O’DANIELL 
 

August 4-10 

DAVID KESSLER 

SCOTT PURVIS 

KEVIN BEANE 
 

August 11-17 

DAVE PILCHER 

DON CARRUTH 

JOE CHEBAHTAH 
 

August 18-24 

DAVID HANNA 

CHAD PALAO 

BILL COGGIN 

 

August 25-31 

BRIAN COGGIN 

BILL WELLS 

MIKE O’DANIELL 

 

Blessing Box 
Thanks to all of you who have donat-

ed food items for the blessing box! 

We can always use donations. Good ideas are 

pop-top canned foods, applesauce, individual-

ly wrapped snacks, toilet paper, and the like. 

You can bring donations to the church office. 

Thank you! 

Remember in Prayer…Each week in the bulletin we will give you a member of the   
Pastor Search Team and a Church Staff member to lift up in prayer as the pastor search 
continues. Please pray with us as we strive to seek God’s will. 
 

Pastor Search Team: 
Don Carruth, Rhena Coggin, P.J. Graham, David Kessler, Johnny Lewis, JoAnn Pilcher, 
Andrew Pitman; alternates are Norris Grubbs and Lynda Palao 
 

GMBC Church Staff: 
Jerry Smith, Mike Mohler, Mitch Peltonen, Rick Johnson, Debbie Thomas, Andi Peltonen, 
Christine Holton, Amy Lutman, Diane Lane, Elaine Strahan 
Also pray for Dr. Phelps as he brings the sermon each Sunday. 

 

PROMOTION SUNDAY 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 11 

Preschool, Children and Youth Sunday School 
 

Wednesday Evening 
Mission Groups 

will promote on August 14. 

SUNDAY NIGHT ACTIVITIES 
Youth Choir—4pm 

Youth Growth Groups—5pm 

Prayer Time—5pm, Led by 
Mike Mohler, Sanctuary 

 Preschool and Children’s Choirs 
resume September 8! 

The Early Learning Center 
is registering for the upcoming 
2019-2020 school year.  
We have limited openings in the Pre-school 
3 and Pre-K 4 classes! Before and after care 
available! The ELC school year begins  
August 14. 
Substitutes needed!  
Call 985-649-0956 for info. 

WORSHIP MINISTRY  Now is 

a great time to join choir or    

orchestra. We will begin work on 

our Christmas musical, Song of Joy. 
 

Also, if anyone is interested in being part of 

our sound, projection, or media crew, write it 

on the bulletin tear-off or call the church of-

fice. Thank you! 

Backpack Blessing 
 

All students are invited to bring 
their backpacks to the morning 
worship service Sunday, August 

11th for a special time of prayer for  
students, teachers, and educators. 

GOOD NEWS CLUB TRAINING 
Volunteers needed! Training will be Saturday, 

August 17, from 9am to 4pm at Redemption 

Church, 62060 Hwy. 434, Lacombe. Cost is $5 

and includes lunch. If interested, RSVP by  

August 14 on their website, 

www.cefnorthshore.com/Training.php. This is 

for anyone 13 yrs. and up who teaches Good 

News Club or Sunday School already, or wants 

to be part of Good News Club. 
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Stewardship—July 
AVERAGE WEEKLY 

 

Sunday School            215 

Morning Worship Service           279 

Van Ministry               8 

Wednesday Family Night            74 
 

Budget Needed Per Week            $  18,385.00 

Average Weekly Receipts (Budget)                            10,526.77 

Average Weekly Receipts (Budget & Designated)    11,184.20 
 

YEAR-TO-DATE 

Budget Needs                              $ 551,550.00 

Budget Receipts                   485,696.56 

All Missions        10,723.00 

Total Other Designated                    57,025.13 

Total Deposits:               $  553,444.69 

Budget Expenditures              $  464,009.89 

GVOM Balance                            $  881,019.74 
 

Decisions for Christ (Sept. 2018-Aug. 2019)                        5 

By Baptism (Sept. 2018-Aug. 2019)           5 
 

WORSHIP SERVICE CHILDCARE SCHEDULE  
Childcare is provided during the morning Worship Services 

in the Children’s Building for birth thru age 3. Children age 4 

thru 3rd grade are dismissed to Children’s Church. 
 

Code 100 on the Worship Center monitor indicates 

more workers are needed in the Nursery 
 

August 4      Tina Tulino, Libby Behrens 
   

August 11     Inga Pichon, Randy Baamonde 
 

August 18     Mary Jane Smith, Jan DeMeyere 
 

August 25     Paula Herr, Libby Behrens 

 
 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!! Contact Elaine Strahan,  

290-9619, if you can help, and be blessed! 

This month moves us closer to a routine. We wit-
ness the return of friends from summer travel, the 
completion of summer ministries, and final prepara-
tions for fall ministries. August offers us a great 

opportunity to reach out to those whom we have missed during the 
past 8 weeks and let them know we look forward to their return. Call, 
text, write, or visit those in our weekly Bible studies whom we have 
missed. Encourage them to join us. 
     On August 18 we have the privilege of hosting the new President 
of New Orleans Baptist Theological Seminary, Dr. Jamie Dew. It will 
be his first opportunity to preach in our region. You will be blessed by 
his thoughtful, authentic, humble challenge. Invite others to join us 
and welcome Dr. Dew. Let’s pray for him, his family, the students, 
faculty, staff, and administration of our seminary (and all our local 
schools) as a new academic season begins. 

    “I thank my God in all my remembrance of you, always in every 

prayer of mine for you all making my prayer with joy, because of your 

partnership in the gospel from the first day until now. And I am sure of 

this, that he who began a good work in you will bring it to completion 

at the day of Jesus Christ. It is right for me to feel this way about you 

all, because I hold you in my heart, for you are all partakers with me of 

grace, . . . And it is my prayer that your love may abound more and 

more, with knowledge and all discernment, so that you may approve 

what is excellent, and so be pure and blameless for the day of Christ, 

filled with the fruit of righteousness that comes through Jesus Christ, 

to the glory and praise of God” (Phil. 1:3-11). 

With love and gratitude, 

Bro. Dennis 

Christian sympathy is extended to … 

...Lorene Baswell on the death of her daughter,    

    Karen Mosley. 

...Starr Haaga on the death of her mother, 

    Elva DiVincenti. 

Prayer Shawl Ministry “Comfort from Grace” 
Meets 1st and 3rd Tuesdays, 1pm-2:45pm, WC 103. 

We will not meet in August. Come join us in September! 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

 Grace Library is open most Sundays from 10:00-10:15am 

and 5-6pm. It is also open on Wednesdays from 5-7pm. 

 Contact Gail Ducote at 504-343-0379 if you are interested 

in the Grace Book Club! 

Everyone age 55 and older is invited to… 

 B.A.S.I.C. Dinner Meeting  
Tuesday, August 20, 6:00pm 
 Fellowship Hall 
 

MEAL: Spaghetti & Meat Sauce, Corn, Salad, 
Garlic Bread, Dessert  
ENTERTAINMENT: Singing by Mitchell Burks, 
Poems by Doris Kilgore, and Speaker Gwen 
Byars, RSVP Director of Volunteers of America  

         

RESERVATIONS REQUESTED!  Sign up on the Sunday bulle-
tin tear-off, or call the church office by noon on Monday, August 
19, to make reservations for dinner. 
 

BASIC TRIP  to the Gulfport Marina and lunch at Cuz’s, Friday, 
August 23. Leaving the church at 10am, $5 for the van. 

Georgia Barnette 
Week of Prayer for LA State Missions 

September 15-22, 2019 

Louisiana Baptist Childrenõs Home 2019 Fall 
Food Round-Up   Mark your calendars!  
GMBC will be collecting items for the Childrenõs Home 
due NO LATER than Sept. 15.  Grocery bags, and  
grocery list, to come! Last yearõs Round-Up 
was a huge successð letõs do it again this year! 
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REGULAR SUNDAY SCHEDULEñSunday School-9am, Worship Service-10:15am, 
Youth Choir-4:00pm, Growth Groups-5:00pm  
 

WEDNESDAYS-Huddle-6:30pm 
 

 
 

ACTIVITIES THIS MONTH! 
 

Mission Mondayð 5th,  9am 

Meet us in the parking lot and we will head out to go and SERVE the Lord with gladness!  Sign UP! 
Youth Fellowshipñ11th, 6pm 

Back to School Lock-inñ16th-17th, 9pm-7am. Sign UP! 
Nursing Home Ministry -25th, 2:45pm 

 

A Note From Bro. Jerryé. 
 

This is the confidence we have in approaching God: that if we ask anything ac-
cording to his will, he hears us. – 1 John 5:14 (NIV) 
     Have you ever met anyone that had a lot of confidence? Maybe they just weren’t 
afraid to do anything. Or perhaps you saw them say things to others that you just wished 
you had the boldness to do. Some people just seem to have natural confidence built into 
their personality. Regardless of whether you’re naturally confident or not, you can have 
confidence when it comes to talking to God. 
     You don’t have to be afraid of God. He is love and He wants only good things for you. 
That’s good news. So when you go to God to ask for something or even to pray, you 
don’t have to be afraid. You can talk to Him confidently. 
     The other great thing is that if we ask things according to God’s will or according to 
the Bible, He hears us. So when we pray and talk to God, we can be confident. We can 
know that God wants to hear from us and that He hears what we ask. 
     So today, spend some time praying. Be confident in your prayers, knowing that if they 
are lined up with God’s will that He hears you and wants good things for your life! 
 

Love ya! Bro. Jerry 

IŜƭƭƻ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ YƛŘǎ ²ƛƴƎΗ 
 

     I have written this so many times since I’ve been in this position as Children’s Ministry 
Assistant, but every year it hits me hard.  I am so sad to see my 6th graders go.  What a 
great group of kids we have moving on up to the youth department.  Most of them, I have 
had from 1st through 6th.  But even those that have come in later have been so dear to 
me.  They are going to make our youth group even stronger, and I am grateful for the time 
I got to share the Word with them and see them grow in Christ. 
     On that note… We also have an incredible group of new 1st graders, and I am so  
excited to see their journeys begin in our department.  I have some ideas as to “chart” the 
progress of each child that comes along, but I have to get it ironed out and approved.   
Bible Drill will start in the beginning of October, if you have a child that wants to 
participate, learning the books of the Bible in order will give them a head start.   
Praying for you parents! 
     Mitch 

CHURCH STAFF 
 

 

DR. DENNIS PHELPS 
Interim Preaching Pastor 

 

JERRY SMITH 
Associate Pastor 

Students/Facilities 
jerry@discovergrace.us 

 

MICHAEL MOHLER 
Associate Pastor 

Music/Adult Education 
mike@discovergrace.us 

 

MITCH PELTONEN 
Children’s Ministry Assistant 

mitch@discovergrace.us 
 

RICK JOHNSON 
Facilities Manager 

rixstix@bellsouth.net 
 

DEBBIE THOMAS 
Secretary/Receptionist 

debbie@discovergrace.us 
 

ANDI PELTONEN 
Student Secretary 

andi@discovergrace.us 
 

CHRISTINE HOLTON 
Music Secretary 

christine@discovergrace.us 
 

AMY LUTMAN 
Financial Secretary &  
Outreach Secretary 

amy@discovergrace.us 
 

DIANE LANE 
Treasurer 

diane@discovergrace.us 
 

ELAINE STRAHAN 
Nursery Coordinator 
& Church Hostess 

elainestrahan64@gmail.com 
 

BOB HEUSTESS 
Pastor Emeritus 

 
Early Learning Center 

 

VENITA RICHARDS 
Director 

venita@discovergrace.us 
 

 
Ministers 

EVERY CHURCH MEMBER 
MEMBER 

YOUTH PARENTS  
We need your email address so we can keep you 
up to date and a part of our online Parent Minis-
try Site. We would like to have your cell infor-
mation also so we can text you with reminders 
and updates. Send that info to me at 

jerry@discovergrace.us or to 
Andi Peltonen at 
andi@discovergrace.us. 
  

The Voices of Louisiana College 
Will be singing during morning worship 

Sunday, September 29, 10:15am 
 

Save the date and join us for worship with the 
Voices of Louisiana College! Dr. Rick Brewer, 
the President of LC, will be here to deliver the 

sermon. Dr. Brewer will also provide infor-
mation at lunch that Sunday 
(by reservation) for prospective 

students and their families.  
More information to come! 

mailto:jerry@discovergrace.us

